## - MEMORANDUM -

HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS TO:

OF THE CITY COMMISSION

**DATE:** AUGUST 29, 2017

FROM:

DONA M. SPAIN

HISTORICAL RESOURCES AND CULTURAL ARTS DIRECTOR

**SUBJECT:** MOTION BY THE HISTORIC

> PRESERVATION BOARD CONCERNING FY 2017-2018

**BUDGET** 

On July 20, 2017, the Historic Preservation Board made the following motion recommending as follows:

Mr. Torre made a motion to recommend in favor of placing a line item in the City's Fiscal Year Budget of 2017-2018 for the restoration of windows at City Hall, located at 405 Biltmore Way. Mr. Fullerton seconded the motion, which passed unanimously.

## Attachments:

Resolution by the Historic Preservation Board Excerpt Minutes from the Historic Preservation Board meeting of July 20, 2017

Cathy Swanson-Rivenbark, City Manager cc: Peter Iglesias, Assistant City Manager Craig Leen, City Attorney